
 

JAMMIE DAY 

 

WICOFF STUDENTS HELP MAKE A  

DIFFERENCE FOR 

WORLD WILDLIFE FUND FOR AUSTRALIA 
 

 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2020 

 
Wicoff School is coming together for our seventeenth Annual Jammie Day.  

By donating a SUGGESTED $1.00 or more, staff and students are invited to 

wear their favorite pajamas to school. Students will gather with guest readers 

to hear various stories read aloud to them.  Children may wear or bring 

appropriate pajamas to school. Please send slippers in a bag or backpack. You 

can send your child to school with cash or check payable to “Wicoff School”.   

 

This year our Jammie Day proceeds will be going to the World Wildlife Fund 

for Australia.  Right now, it is estimated that about 12 million hectares of 

Australian land have been burned and around 1.25 billion animals have been 

killed across Australia to date. We can help WWF-Australia deploy emergency 

funds to care for injured wildlife and when the fires clear, help restore the 

forest homes koalas, kangaroos and other animals have lost.  

 

To learn more about this organization, please https://www.wwf.org.au/ 
 

Thank you for your donation! 

https://www.wwf.org.au/

